Friday 22nd March 2024

Dear All,
The Greatest Show
This week has been amazing. Yesterday Years 3 to 5 performed ‘The Greatest Show’. They sang, acted, told jokes and did tricks. I couldn’t be more proud of them. Their confidence on stage was a joy to see and they sang beautifully. I cannot thank the staff enough for all their hard work in producing this show. 
A week in the life of Perrymount
As a school we have just completed a project ‘A week in the life of Perrymount’. Hundreds of photographs have been taken from Nursery to Year 6 and they are on display in the hall. If you would like to come and see this display, the hall will be open to you on Wednesday 27th March from 2pm till 3pm. 
Easter Eggs
Thank you for all your donations, we collected over 100 eggs. The eggs were delivered to the Foodbank this Wednesday and will be shared with children over the Easter break.  
Children’s Easter Raffle
The children’s raffle continues and the last day for selling tickets is Tuesday 26th March. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 27thMarch. 
Anything Else?
On Tuesday, Year 6 visited ‘The Globe Theatre’ for a drama workshop and tour of Shakespeare’s Globe.  Yesterday a group of Year 3 and 4 children played in a football tournament. They competed against six other schools and came joint second. Well done everyone. 
School Holidays
Next week is the last week of this term.
The last day for Nursery and Peartree is Wednesday 27th March. The rest of the school closes on Thursday 28th and the children can be collected from 2pm.
School reopens for everyone on Tuesday 16th April.
Janet Bristow
As well as school ending for the term next Thursday, it is the ending of a lifetime career in teaching for Ms Bristow. Janet has worked at Perrymount since 2011 and had previously worked here between 1990 and 1997. She has made a valuable contribution to our school and under her coordination we have achieved the IQM mark as a Centre of Excellence. I am sure, along with the staff, we all wish her a happy and healthy retirement.
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This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	94.65% 
	6

	Year 1
	97.70% 
	4

	Year 2
	96.05% 
	2

	Year 3
	90.68% 
	7

	Year 4
	98.84% 
	2

	Year 5
	95.22%
	3

	Year 6
	95.42%
	6



Congratulations to Year 4 for winning the attendance cup. 
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher
